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Cryopreservation of Essential Mouse Lines 
 

 
 
 
Do you have essential mouse lines that are critical to your research program? 
 
If so, you should be aware that the Mouse Transgenic and Gene Targeting Core (TMF) 
and the Division of Animal Resources (DAR) teams are working together to help you 
protect your research in the context of COVID-19. Cryopreserving your essential 
mouse lines is one of the best ways to protect your research!  
 
Dr. Karolina Piotrowska-Nitsche, core director of the TMF, is the primary point of contact 
for this service. We will accept projects on a first-come, first-served basis. Reagents are 
limited and we may not be able to support all investigators. Projects needs to be submitted 
through PPMS that can be found at the Mouse Transgenic and Gene Targeting Core 
website (www.cores.emory.edu/tmf). 
 
To get further information, please email: MouseCore@Emory.edu 


